4/18/24
It's that time of year again! The Bulldog Summer Camp is open for registration! We are pleased to be able to offer our camps at no cost once again. Camps start on July 1st and end on July 25th, Fridays are excluded as well as July 4th. (Camp times and dates are subject to the age group and camp​). If you are interested in your student attending camp, please see the informational pamphlet available on the website. Below, please find the link to the Google Form to register your student or students for camp. We are looking forward to another great summer!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1hgj1R9CVdqQKMS8eMtuqrpN1EftHAySFs20M8EO0S6g/edit


